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Trader Doc <traderdoc@flash.net>
Friday, January 29, 2010 5:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a FOREX trader I am outraged that you would continue to consider, promote and attempt to pass regulations
that would essentially exclude me from trading. Although trading has inherent risk, there are many of us who
take our trading seriously and who don’t need "big brother" regulators telling us how we should work, invest
and trade. I respectfully ask that you leave the leverage and margin requirements for all FOREX pairs as they are
and allow us to trade unhindered.

R. DeVargas
Texas


